
PINNACLE GARDENS  BOARD OF DIRECTOR MEETING 
  
  
The monthly meeting of the PG Board of Directors was held March 14, 2022 @ 6:30 pm .Board 
members  attending was Jackie Crenshaw, Melody Gary, George Coleman, Debbie Jordan, Jean Kellett, 
Sarah Nordham, Dan Rapp(property manager) 
  
  
  
The minutes was Not available for approval. Jean gave the treasurers report. 
  
OLD BUSINESS:  

1) Street Signs  will be ready soon 
2) Update on legal issues- No update 
3) Painting of Columns- Waiting on weather 

  
  NEW BUSINESS:  

1) Landscaping for removal of trees on factory ln.- Motions for landscaping were made by Debbie 
Jordan, seconded by Jean Kellett. Board approved. 

2) Approval for 2qty Gift Cards was the Waste Mgt guys @$25.00 ea 
3) Patio’s need spring cleanes 

  
Meeting was adjourned @ 7:26 pm  
 


